Date: 17/01/2020

Dear Customer,

Re: Savings Account Interest Rate

We would like to inform you that as from 22/03/2020 a new interest rate will be applied on
National Bank of Greece (Cyprus) Ltd savings accounts (hereinafter referred to as «new interest
rate»). The new interest rate that will apply from 22/03/2020 is set at 0%.

You are kindly reminded that, if you do not accept the above amendment, you have the right to
close your existing savings accounts by written notice, free of charge at any time prior to the
effective date of the new interest rate.

In case you do not exercise your right to close your existing savings accounts, you will be deemed
to have accepted the new interest rate.

The Management and the Personnel of the Bank are at your disposal for any information and/or
clarification. You can contact the Bank’s local branches or call the customer service number +357
22040000 or through email at: info@nbg.com.cy.

Yours sincerely,

NATIONAL BANK OF GREECE (CYPRUS) LTD



